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News from Mrs Hey 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to 2019! It has been a delight to chat with families over the past few 
days and hear about the various holiday adventures. Whether overseas or                
local, the common theme has been that families have enjoyed some time together 
out of the normal routine and are now looking forward to getting into the swing of 
things for 2019.  
 
Thank you to the staff who have worked hard over the break to ensure the children 
came back to a welcoming room.  
 
We welcome new staff members Ms Janet Colusso who joins our Leadership team as 
an Instructional Leader and Ms Julie Pye who will be working in Year 4. You are very 
welcome and we hope your time at Trinity is fulfilling and rewarding. 
 
Have a wonderful week. 
Cathy Hey 

2019 Kindergarten 

On Monday we will welcome our 
new  Kinder families to Trinity. 
There will be ‘tea and tissues’ in 
the hall for the new Kinder                  
parents once drop off is                        
complete.  

Opal Card 

                                                         If your child                                  
catches a bus,                          
please remind  
them to tap on  

and off using 
 their OPAL  

card every time 
 as this data is used  

to inform bus routes and numbers.  

Seesaw 

After a successful trial of Seesaw in the infants classes 
last year, all classes from K-6 will now be using Seesaw.  
More information on this will be available at the upcoming  
parent information sessions.  

Chinese Visitors 

In week 3 (11th – 15th February) we will                            
welcome 17 exchange students from China. 
They will spend a week with us learning about 
Australian culture and schooling.  

Contact Details 

Please ensure your contact and emergency                    
contact details are current. It is essential that 
we can contact you in the event of an                              
emergency. 



What’s happening at Trinity 

2019 Dates   

Monday 4th February, 2019 
Kindergarten start  

‘Tea and Tissues’ morning tea for parents. 

Monday 11th February, 2019 6.00pm Meet the teacher sessions 

11th - 15th February Chinese visitors  

Student Leadership and House Colours 

There have been some significant changes to the model of Student leadership that we are very excited about. 
Students in Year 6 will now have the opportunity to nominate for School Captains and Vice- Captains. We will 
also have House Captains and Vice- Captains and all students from Kinder to year 6 will soon be notified of 
their house colour. The house colour groupings will be used for things such as sport days, fundraising and 
social events. There will also be a link to some of our PBS4L initiatives. Year 6 students will also nominate 
themselves to be part of a leadership team: environment, hospitality, PBS4L, mission, IT/media. There will 
be more information about this at the upcoming parent information evenings. 

Dance Fever 

We begin Dance Fever next Wednesday. Students are asked 
to wear their sport uniform on Wednesdays. This program 
is paid for in your ‘Activity Levy’ in school fees. The primary 
students will be invited to attend the Dance Fever Challenge 
at Homebush on Friday 5th April. Please keep this date free. 
The infants children will have a showcase performance at 
school towards the end of the term. More information will 
follow on both of these events. 

Parents approaching         

children 
Parents are reminded that they are never to 
approach other children or parents if they 
have a concern. Your first point of contact 
should always be the class teacher.  

Second Hand Uniform 

Our second hand uniform room has a new 
look and is now much more organized. If you 
have items of school clothing that are in 
good, clean condition, you are welcome to 
donate them to the school and we will add 
them to the collection. You are welcome to 
come into the office at any time to purchase 
items of second hand clothing at very                       
reasonable prices. Most items are only $2. 

Mobile phones / Apple watch                   

devices at school 

Students who bring mobile phones or Apple watch 
devices to school are required to sign them in to the 
office each morning upon arrival to school and                    
collect them from the office as they leave.                            
Thank you for reminding your children of this. 



Medication 

If your child requires medication at school, you will need to fill in the below Medication form  



Assemblies  

Assemblies will normally be on Thursdays, however there 
will be no assembly in Week 2 and the week 3 assembly will 
be on the Friday afternoon at 2.15pm so that we can                      
farewell our Chinese visitors. Normal Thursday assemblies 
will resume in week 4. 

Parent Information Evening  

On Monday 11th February, there will be an opportunity to 
meet with your child’s teacher to find out about the routines 
and plans for the year. All parents are invited to a whole 
school information session in the hall at 6.00pm. This                 
session will primarily be about the new student leadership 
model that is being introduced this year. At 6.30pm parents 
can then go to their child’s classroom for a meeting with the 
teacher. This session will be repeated at 7.15pm for those 
who have more than one child.  

Nude Food for Wednesdays 

At the end of last year, the Year 3 students were 
working on a sustainability project and intro-
duced ‘Nude Food Wednesdays’. The purpose of 
Nude Food days is to raise awareness about 
waste and pollution and encourage students to 
bring food that has no single use packaging. We 
will be continuing with Nude Food Wednesdays 
this year. If students bring any packaging on 
Wednesdays they will be                                                               
encouraged to take it home                                                         
with them. This initiative is a                                               
great  opportunity to have                                                        
discussions with your                                                              
family about ways                                                                                
to reduce rubbish                                                                               
and increase recycling. 

Sports News 

2019 PARRAMATTA TEAM TRIALS NOMINATIONS 
Trials were opened last year to all current Year 5 & 6 students enrolled at Trinity who play team                                                      
sports preferably of a REPRESENTATIVE standard. Nominations close NEXT THURSDAY 7th February.                                    
Go to the following link to register. 
www.primarysportparra.catholic.edu.au 
=================================================================================== 

2019 Zone Swimming 
The carnival will be held at Glenbrook Pool on Tuesday 19th February. Permission notes will be sent home on 
Monday. Our school team will need two parent helpers for us to compete. We look forward to your support 

Paige 5   Nate 9 

Zachary 5   Rafael 9 

Anthony 6   Alek 9 

Yasmine 6   Sharbel 10 

Tomislav 7   Cooper 10 

Mia 7   Maddison 10 

Youhanna 7   Johnny 10 

Benson 7   Rylie 10 

Gwenda 7   
Frances-

co 
10 

Chloe 7   Alannah 11 

   Audrey 11 

Cierra 6  Anthony 10 

Bryden 6  Noah 10 

Kuei 7  Angelo 10 

Bodell 8  Darbbey 10 

Edyn 8  Shelby 11 

Ella 9  Teeya 11 

Rose 9  Nelly 11 

    Joseph 11 

    Reighan 11 

http://www.primarysportparra.catholic.edu.au/


Open Day - Enrolments for 2020 
Please share with your friends and family that our Open Day is 

coming up.  Everybody is welcome to attend. If you would to                   
receive an enrolment pack for 2020 please contact the office.  

 


